Planning & Land Use Department

Town of Barrington

PO Box 660

333 Calef Highway

; Barrington, NH 03825
" 603.664.0195
barrplan@metrocast.net

barrplan@gmail.com

NOTICE OF DECISION

February 6, 2014

Matt Trnovsky
927 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825

Re:  254-1-RC-14-Sign (Matt Trnovsky-Blue Water Marine) request by applicant to present a Sign
Application and Waiver to replace an existing 4’ X 8" wall mounted sign with a 4’ X 6' internally
lit wall sign in same location on a 12.9 acre site located at 927 Calef Highway (Map 254, Lot 1)
in the Regional Commercial Zoning District. By: Jason Pohopek, Surveyor; PO Box 2467,
Barrington, NH 03825

Dear Matt:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Planning Board at its February 4, 2014 meeting APPROVED
your application referenced above. The Planning Board also granted a waiver from 5.5.1(1) allowing
for an internally lit sign. The waiver was granted on the determination of the board that the internally
lit sign would not affect the purpose and intent of the regulation. The sign must be constructed as
present in your application dated 1/15/2014.

I wish you the best of luck with your project. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free
to contact me.

Sincerely,
f\
v// ) ﬁ/{ﬁi’//ﬁ(

Marcia J. Gassés
Town Planner & Land Use Administrator
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cc: File
Jason Pohopek



